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Can you trust Labour to run the Council?

Labour Parachutes
Candidates in from
Walthamstow!
Labour has selected people from Walthamstow to stand as candidates
here in Cann Hall. What do they know of the people of our area and the
issues that affect their lives?
Do you really want to be represented by people from Walthamstow?
Being in the south of the borough, Cann Hall is regularly regarded as
‘the forgotten part of the borough’. It needs a clear voice on the council,
standing up for the people of the area, by councillors who know the area
well — councillors who live here.
All three Liberal Democrat Focus Team candidates, Rupert
Alexander, Liz Phillips and Adrian Trett have lived in Cann Hall
for many years. They know the people well and know the problems.
Through the regular Focus newsletter they keep you informed and
take up issues that are important to you — dumped rubbish, blocked
gullies, dog mess, potholes, faulty street lights etc. etc.
On Thursday, 22 May you go to the polls to elect three councillors to
represent you on Waltham Forest Council for the next four years.
Vote for your local team – the Liberal Democrat Focus Team.
Remember you have three votes:

Adrian TRETT
Liberal Democrat Focus Team 811

Liz PHILLIPS
Liberal Democrat Focus Team

89

Rupert ALEXANDER
Liberal Democrat Focus Team

81

Change of Polling Station
Those of you that usually vote at Buxton Primary School
(formerly Cann Hall Primary School) please note that on 22 May,

your new polling station will be further along Cann Hall Road
in the Methodist Church near to the railway bridge.

Everyone
is saying it

“I am voting Lib Dem because
the FOCUS team makes a

difference, locally, in Cann Hall
Ward. Rupert, Liz and Adrian

are always out and about
working on behalf of local

residents. The FOCUS
newsletter is a good read.”

“We are voting
Liberal Democrat
because Rupert, Liz
and Adrian LIVE in
our community –
and work hard –
in our community.”

“The Liberal
Democrats work

hard for the residents
in Cann Hall,
thank you”.

“I always vote for the
Lib Dems because

when I ask for their help
I always get it”

I have lived here
34 years and the
Lib Dems have

always tried
to resolve

my problems.
Liberal Democrats

are the best.
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Everyone
is saying it

“We are voting Liberal
Democrat because Rupert,

Liz and Adrian keep
themselves in touch with
local residents through

 their regular FOCUS
newsletter. Rupert set up
a Neighbourhood Watch.
We appreciate his efforts

and commitment".

“I support the Liberal
Democrats because they
champion my interests

as a citizen and a
member of the

community in Waltham
Forest not because I am

a member of a Trade
Union or a Business

organisation.”

Pothole Support
The Focus Team supports residents by
reporting potholes to the council.
The safety of residents and visitors are
of paramount importance when we use
the highways.
Focus Team member Rupert Alexander
is aware of a website potholes.co.uk - pothole stories and
pothole photos can be posted as well as researching how to
claim for pothole damage.

"The Lib Dem team
have the best

interest of residents
in mind and have
always helped me

out with any
concerns that I had."

Cobden Road Cul-de-sac.
Cllr Liz Phillips received complaints about
how the area had been neglected by Ascham
homes, from residents living in the cul-de-sac
in Cobden Road fences had fallen down, fly-
tipping, bollards knocked over on the
pavement edge at the entrance to the cul-de-sac.
Liz contacted Ascham Homes and they have renewed the fencing,
replaced the broken concrete bollards, collected the rubbish and
completed a general tidy up of the area. Another example of the
Liberal Democrats working for you in the community.

Cobden Road showing
the new fences

“Thanks Liz Phillips for
my new black waste

bin. this is why
I always contact

the Liberal Democrats
If I want

something done.”

"In Europe" to protect our
climate and environment
Climate change and protecting the environment can
only be achieved at a European level which is why
Lib Dems believe in being "in Europe".
4,000 Londoners die prematurely every year because of dirty air,
Lib Dem MEP Sarah Ludford says "Action undertaken by Lib
Dems like banning the deadliest old vehicles and promoting electric
powered buses, taxis and vans all goes towards protecting the
environment.”

Street Name Plates
Focus Team member Rupert
Alexander continues to alert council
officers to missing and defaced street name
plates he finds on his regular ward walks.
The council has agreed that the sign at
Harrow Green needs to be replaced. A

new one has been
ordered.
The Napier Road sign is to be cleaned.
Rupert says, “Local people prefer a clean
environment. If you see something that
needs attention, let the Focus Team know,
thank you.”

Harrow Green sign
to be replaced

Napier Road sign
graffiti to be removed

"I was over the moon when
Liz Phillips had my disabled

parking bay reinstated -
the Liberal Democrats
get things done here.”

“Local issues for
local people.

The Lib Dems all
live locally.

They know about
and look after
local issues.”


